
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2194]. 

One would think Oregon, having a robust agricultural economy would have a "Meat rendering plant." 

The Oregon Legislature better pay attention to the need for Oregon to have all forms of "meat 

processing" to drive down  Ranching and Farming costs. 

[HB 2194] is overdue and very much needed. 

David S. Wall 

      Mr. Oregon Concurs.  
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